
PO Box 1566 
Oregon City, OR  97045 

 
 
 
November 8, 2011      Sent Via: E-Filing 
           
        
 
Mr. Dave Danner 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UT-110858 Response to Request for Information 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
McDaniel Telephone Company, d/b/a TDS Telecom submits the attached 
response to the informational request in Docket UT-110858 dated October 7, 
2011. 
 
The Company respectfully requests that those documents marked as confidential 
be treated as such under WAC 480-07-160. 
 
If you have questions regarding this information, I can be reached at either 
(503)656-8399 or gail.long@tdstelecom.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Gail Long 
Manager, State Government Affairs 
 
Attachments:  2 Zip Files 
 


